
 
 

 
From: Lee Petro [mailto:petro@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2011 4:20 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: LSR STA Request 
 
Mohammad: 
 
Attached is an STA Request filed on behalf of Live Sports Radio for the PGA Championship in August 
2011. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
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TAX ADVICE DISCLAIMER: Under applicable U.S. Treasury Regulations, Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C., is required 
to inform you that any U.S. tax advice contained in this email or any attachment hereto is not intended or written 
to be used, and cannot be used, either (i) for purposes of avoiding penalties imposed under the U.S. Internal 
Revenue Code, or (ii) for promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any tax-related matter 
addressed herein. 
 
This electronic message transmission contains information from Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C., which may be 
confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If 
you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of 
this information is prohibited. 
 
 


